
 
LOVE God    LOVE Neighbour    LOVE Self  

 
ST. CHAD’S CofE NURSERY & INFANT SCHOOL 

Gordon Road, Derby DE23 6WR 
Tele: 01332 345997  

E-mail:  admin@stchads.derby.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Ms. K Leach 

 

                         
24th November, 2022 
Ref: 254 

Normanton Library Event  
 

Wednesday, 30th November 2022  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are very excited to share that on Wednesday 30th November Normanton Library will be in 
school all day to help our Foundation Stage parents sign up for a library card.  
 

 “The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more 
places you’ll go”- Dr Seuss  

 
We have shared with you the importance of reading and how ‘reading for pleasure’ is paramount 
to your child becoming a lifelong reader.  
 
The library offers a wide range of quality texts that you can borrow for a short period of time, 
before retuning the books and taking new ones. Library cards are free of charge and children 
are able to take out 10 books per week.  
 
To stagger the day and ensure everybody is able to sign up we have separated the Cubs, 
Crocodiles and Bears into different groups.  
 
 
The time of your session will be: _________________________________________________ 
 
During the session, there will be time to hear about the library; sign up for the library card; and 
take part in a short ryme time session with your child.  
 
We encourage all parents to join us in school on Wednesday 30th November.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

K.Morley   

 
Acting Headteacher 


